
Electoral Roll Report 2023 

 

There was a full renewal of the Electoral Roll in 2019, which provided the opportunity to re-

create our parish contact database in an up-to-date and GDPR compliant form. The Roll was 

updated following normal procedures from late February to early April 2023. Since last year, 

no names have been added to the Electoral Roll and one death from last year’s Roll was 

reported. Therefore, the current number on the Roll is 80. The Roll with the updated full 

details has been given to the GDPR Officer and placed in the safe. Two lists, with name only 

details, are displayed in the churches. 

 

 


